
Memo 
 

To: Chairwoman Kyle, Selectwoman Brown, Selectman Khan 
From: Town Manager 

Casella Request 
February 25, 2021 

 
 

The Casella company has submitted a request, through Superintendent Slayton, for Board 
support for a landfill project in another community. It would be unusual for the Board to sign a 
support letter for a project in another community. This project has managed to generate a bill, 

HB 177, that would make the siting more difficult for the company. Casella is a vendor with the 
Seabrook Wastewater Department. I have attached HB 177.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

_____________________________ 
      
              William Manzi 
              Town Manager 
 
 
 


